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The comments on the proposed solar projects are so correct in that we will lose thousands of acres of good farming land
to produce for which we desperately need . Otherwise we will be importing food which we can so easily produce
ourselves. The electricity they produce will not be anywhere enough during the winter and reports that hedges will be
removed is appalliing. I cannot believe this is going to be considered. All projects need considering together.


